
   The Salt Lake Deanery held their second meeting of the year at Saint Ann’s on 
October 1. We approved our budget, discussed service projects and planned the 
upcoming year.  We have set the date of March 25 for our annual luncheon at Our Lady 
of Lourdes Magna and it will be co- hosted with Saint Marguerite. 
 
   Our affiliate the Cathedral of the Madeleine Council has had two member brunches 
(one in September and one in October) at a local restaurant. They had a lovely write-up 
about CWS and Council in general in their parish bulletin for Council Sunday. 
 
   Our Lady of Lourdes Magna Council participated in the Parish’s annual Spaghetti 
dinner and assembled 68 raffle baskets for their fund raiser at this event. They are filling 
21 Box of Joy to be mailed to Africa. They are donating food to the pantry in Magna for 
homeless students and hosted a Trunk or Treat. 
  
   Saint Ann’s Guild is at full speed. They are sponsoring a Giving Tree for the needy 
families in their parish. They are also requesting masses for members of their parish 
that have passed and providing a luncheon for their families. The ladies have two 
retreats coming up: An Advent Retreat in December and a Divine Mercy Retreat in 
January. They are participating in the Lady of Guadalupe Novena. The Guild will also be 
making 20 Christmas gift packages for shut-in's of their parish. 
 
   Saint  Marguerite Council will be focusing more on service and spirituality this 
year. They started their year with a program on the Path to Discipleship: Becoming 
intentional followers of Christ and building up His church. In October they sponsored a 
program for the whole community on how to use a defibrillator and perform CPR. In 
November the council will be stuffing “weekend lunch pac” for homeless youth in their 
school district. In December the ladies will host a simple soup and breadstick dinner - 
price of admission: warm hats, gloves and socks for those most in need in their 
community.  
 
Saint Olaf’s Council put on a successful Tea party in October to raise funds for their 

upcoming year. They are working to bring back coffee and donuts and will host the 

DCCW meeting lunch. The ladies are preparing for their annual stocking stuffer event. 

This includes a parish pot luck, gathering winter clothing items for the Road Home, 

collecting food items for the Ladies of Charity food pantry, and food gift cards for the 

homeless teen centers in Davis County. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Saint Patrick’s Council is hosting their parish game night on the 1st Saturday of the 

month. They held a bingo fundraiser and raised over $2000.00. They are planning other 

fundraisers to help the ladies attend the National Convention next year. They will also 

be having  a fall boutique. For Council Sunday they passed out a carnation and a pink 

rosary bracelet and an invitation that invited ladies to their meeting. 



Saint Vincent de Paul is holding coffee & donuts twice a month. They have updated 

their Bylaws and Standing rules and have filled their commission chairs. The council 

helped in hosting the farewell for Father Norman and the welcome reception for Father 

Sam. 


